
 

 

 

CHURCH OF THE REDEEMER 

Eblast  

September 19, 2024 

 

Welcome Back 

Canon Melinda is away 9/15—9/21 to attend a Transi-

tion Ministry Conference.  She will be making a Dioce-

san visitation on 9/22 at Christ Church in Towanda.  

She returns to the office on 9/23.  The Rev Hazel Hunt 

will preside at Saturdays service and the Rev. Nick Lo-

renzetti presides on 9/22. None of our services will be 

broadcast live this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bridge of the Penn-York Valley Churches would 

like to invite  you to the Ribbon Cutting and Open 

House at the new location of the Helping Hands fur-

niture ministry at Christian Life Church, 207 Broad 

Street in Waverly NY (using the Loder Street garage 

door entrance) on Tuesday, October 1st at 11 a.m. 

The Greater Valley Chamber of Commerce will be 

coordinating the Ribbon Cutting inviting the Mayor, 

members of the Waverly Business Association and 

GVCC board members as well as the media. There 

will be an open house following with snacks as well.  



 

 

Readings for September 21& 22 

First Reading: Proverbs 31:10-31 

Psalm 1 

Second Reading: James 3:13--4:3,7-8a 

Gospel: Mark 9:30-37 

Scripture Reflection 

Give yourself some moments each day in the coming week to sit quietly with your eyes 
closed.  Visualize Jesus kneeling down, opening his arms, and bring you close to his heart.  Let 
yourself be a little child who is welcomed.  What do you notice? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Serving in Worship at Redeemer 

September 22       September 29  

Reader: Amy Murrelle      Glenda Hinsman 

Usher:  Glenn Murrelle      Rick Rhodes 

Greeter: Glenda Hinsman     Mary Rhodes 

   



 

 

SIMPLE GIFTS  

Two women playing twelve instruments perform Romanian, 
Klezmer, Greek, Irish, Scottish, Appalachian, and more 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THURSDAY OCTOBER 10, 2024  7:00 PM 

ST. JOHN LUTHERAN CHURCH 

207 S HOPKINS ST SAYRE PA 18840 



 

 



 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Wildcat closet continues to collect donations of Sweat 

pants, Sweat shirts, socks and toiletries. The box is located in 

the atrium . Linda Murrelle will pick up your donations and 

make sure they are delivered to the proper locations. 

 

 

 

 

 

For the month of September we will be collecting cereal for 

our local food pantries. Thank you for your continued gen-
erosity!! 

 

 

 

 

St. Mary’s Guild 

St. Mary’s Guild next meeting will be Tuesday, October1st at 7p.m. in the Parlor. Following a 
business meeting we will be joined by our guest speaker Elizabeth Hibbard from the Sayre 
House of Hope. All ladies of the Parish are invited to attend. 

Stacie Sullivan  9/25 

Fran Bentley  9/26 

Brittany Watson  9/26 

Amy Murrelle  9/27 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

"Jesus said, 'Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of heaven belongs to 
such as these.'" (Matthew 19:14, Mark 10:14, Luke 18:16 NIV)  



 

 



 

 


